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New Clayton campus in Melbourne

In May 2007, Telstra announced it would build a 40,000 square metre campus style 
facility for around 4,000 staff in Clayton.This will reduce our property portfolio 
by over 10,000 square metres and deliver $2m in savings annually from 2009. 

Since the announcement, the property team has been busy working with council and 
local planning authorities to finalise the site plans and design documentation. 
This activity is expected to be complete by early 2008. Demolition will begin in 
early 2008 with construction expected to be complete by late 2009. In a recent 
briefing to GOC staff located at the Clayton site, it was confirmed that child care
facilities and a gymnasium were planned for the 2,000 square metre retail precinct 
and that the car parking facility would only be available to Telstra employees 
onsite.
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